

In January, a group of 19 volunteers joined us on our annual trip to La Gonave, Haiti. When we arrived, we found hope, optimism, resilience, and entrepreneurship everywhere. Yet, there was still so much need. It was a privilege for us to work with community members, schools, and churches to provide direct health care, medical training, public health education, and inaugurate our prenatal clinic.

Agape Global Health for Haiti

IN THIS ISSUE

Contents

- Spring Fundraiser
- Annual Haiti Trip Update
- Thank You

SPRING FUNDRAISER

SPRING NEWSLETTER

ANNUAL SPRING FUNDRAISER & DINNER

We will be hosting our annual spring fundraiser on March 17th to raise funds for our programs. Come join us for dinner, music and cash bar.

Get Tickets Online or RSVP by March 10th

Parking and Transportation

Free parking on site as well as on street. The hall is also accessible by #77 bus via Mass Ave @ Library Way stop.

Visit our website for more information

https://www.AgapeGlobalHealth.org/fundraiser

WHEN

SATURDAY, MARCH 17, 2018 AT 6:00 PM

WHERE

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 15 WINSLOW STREET ARLINGTON, MA

VISIT

WWW.AGAPEGLOBALHEALTH.ORG

JANUARY TRIP UPDATE

SPRING NEWSLETTER



Opened our new prenatal clinic

We inaugurated our prenatal clinic where our staff will provide regular check-ups, distribute prenatal vitamins and educate women about how to have a healthy pregnancy and safe delivery.

Provided health education to kids

Girls and women miss school or work every month due to lack of access to menstrual pads. Maureen Peroza and Darlene Duger led educational programs for school age children and nursing students.







Our clinicians treated 750 patients

Over the course of 5 days, we provided primary medical care to 750 patients at multiple outpatient clinics and at the local Wesleyan Hospital. We treated acute conditions such as infections, and chronic conditions such as diabetes and high blood pressure. We also distributed free medications and vitamins.

Giving babies a fighting chance to survive

Dr. Tom Campfield and residents Drs. Jessica Penny and Angela Slick taught neonatal resuscitation training at a remote clinic and educated hospital staff on how to care for sick and premature infants. In addition, Dr. Andrew Healey provided an educational program on the induction of labor for hospital staff. We also distributed 20 birthing kits, 25 newborn kits and 12 resuscitation bags.





Trained women on use of water filtration

Roy Crystal and local trainers led the effort to create a collaboration with the non-profit, Water with Blessings, to distribute water filtration kits. We trained 30 women on how to use a filtration system to provide safe drinking water. Each woman will then provide clean water to her family and 4 other families, thus multiplying the benefit.

Thank you!

from all of us at

Agape Global Health

for Haiti

Mail
Agape Global Health
P. O Box 200040
Boston, MA 02120

Visit www.AgapeGlobalHealth.org

Email
AgapeGlobalHealth@gmail.com

We could not have accomplished our goals without the generosity of our donors and the volunteer who came with us this year.

Thank you to all for making this a productive and memorable trip.

2018 Annual Trip Volunteers

Don Duger PA-C
Darlene Duger
Dr. Leann Canty
Roy Crystal
Dr. Andrew Healey
Derek Hersey PA-C
Noelle Lawler PA-C
Dr. Rashika Mathews
Eno Mondesir
Diana Paris NP

Dr. Jessica Penny
Dr. Robert Neirman
Maureen Peroza
Eric Ruiz RN
Dr. Sabrina Selim
Dr. Richard Segool
Dr. Angela Slick
Dr. Tom Campfield
Duane Van Horn

